
Date: 
03/28/2013 

To: 
James W. Kassel 
Assistant Deputy Director for Water Right 
State Water Resources Control Board 

From: 
Flocchini Estate, LLC 
7050 Old Lakeville Road 3 
Petaluma, CA 94954 

Dear James W. Kassel, 
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We have received and reviewed the ENFOO 179 letter that was sent to us. We would like to do 
everything that we can to become legally compliant with the State's Water and Resources 
Control Board. 

In the letter the claim was made that Flocchini Estate saves an estimated $11 ,963 by using 
surface water as compared to pumping water from a well. However, due to the ground water in our area 
being overly high in boron we are unable to use it to directly irrigate. We are however able to dilute our 
well water with our pond water, at a 8% solution, without any adverse effects on our crops. 

It was noted that we need to register to become compliant with California Water Code 1228. 
Which forms do we need to file in order to register? 

Andrew Flocchini 

Flocchini Estate, LLC 
7050 Old Lakeville Road 3 
Petaluma, CA 94954 
707-217-6851 
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